
Receive copies of our magazine, Backbone, twice/year 
Receive priority invitations to our patient meetings 
Be eligible to apply for the Hill, Pedder and Minns Fund 
Have access to a members-only section of the SAUK website with premium content
Have access to online Q&A sessions with experts
Be able to request the contact details of other members 
Be invited to support group meetings in your area 

Thank you so much for deciding to join Scoliosis Association UK (SAUK) as a member. We're a
small charity and as such we would struggle to survive without the support of our
membership network. 

Membership costs just £15/year, or £25/year if you are a non-UK resident. If you select ‘full
membership’ your contact information may be shared with other members. The information
we hold about you is kept securely and in accordance with our Privacy Policy and is GDPR
compliant. If you would like to see if there are other members in your area or members who
have shared experiences, please email membership@sauk.org.uk.

You can also join our private Facebook support group. Thousands of parents and patients are
part of this group, making it a great place to go to for support and advice.

As a member you will:

A Guide to SAUK Membership 

Patrons:
Her Royal Highness Princess Eugenie; Pippa Britton and David Rintoul. 

Chair and Co-Founder: Stephanie Clarke PhD.
Scoliosis Association UK is a registered charity no.1181463.
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